
Hello Fellow Artists,  
 Fran & I have decided it is in everyoneõs best interest 
to cancel Aprilõs meeting. We hope to be able to meet in 
May. Everyoneõs health is the most important thing right 
now.  
 So this time of isolation should produce some beautiful 
artwork!   As artists we have the advantage over non -artists.....we should never be 
bored.   I shoot some images each day, work on them in Photoshop and then clean a 
cabinet or closet. Thatõs the boring stuff that needs to be done and my photog-
raphy is my reward after doing them. I look forward to seeing what you all pro-
duce during this time. And we should all have clean closets and cabinets!!!  
 Just a little bit of business, if you have any info you want sent out in an 
email, please send them to me and I will get your info to Steve. Thank you.  
 Stay Healthy,  
 Eileen Sklon  
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